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Happy Holidays from your 
Editor, His Chief Elf, and 
all your Board of Gover-

nors, with best wishes for a 
great motoring year to 

come! 
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Board of Governors: 
Governor General: Gary Lindstrom   
801-532-1259 gary@cs.utah.edu 
Chancellor of the Exchequer: Marty VanNood  
801-467-0525, vannood@intergate.com 
Newsletter Editor: Floyd Inman  
435-645-8460 floydinman@earthlink.net 
Webmaster: Mark Noeltner  
801-352-2743, mark@buffalochips.org 
Membership director: Bruce Schilling,  
801-486-0425, partsmaster4@sisna.com 
Board Member: Jim “Pugs” Pivirotto 
801-486-0547 jimp@corp.firstindustrial.com 
Board Member: Mitch Johnson 801-547-1087 
spitfiresrule@msn.com 
 
 
This Newsletter is published by the British Motor 
Club of Utah, Ltd., a non-profit corporation of 
British automobile owners. The group holds 
monthly events such as drives, picnics, technical 
sessions, and more. We welcome owners (or 
potential owners) of British cars, in any condition, 
to the group. Membership is free, but we ask for a 
donation at events to support the Newsletter and 
other activities. If you would like to join the group, 
send your name, address, and a list of British cars 
owned to Bruce Schilling, 917 East Mill Creek 
Way, Salt Lake City, Utah 84106, or to Bruce’s 
email address shown above. 
Check us out on the web! 
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Thanks,  
ZenZoey’s! 


